
 

 

London Underground 

Infrastructure Protection 

3rd Floor 

Albany House 

55 Broadway 

London SW1H 0BD 

www.tfl.gov.uk/tube 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Dear Jonathan,  
 
St. Giles Circus 138-148 Charing Cross Road London WC2 
 
Thank you for your communication 21st April 2017. 
 
I can confirm that the planning applicant is in communication with London Underground 
engineers with regard to the development above.  
 
The documents attached to this planning application satisfy only part of the condition 
under London Underground Condition 10 which states “mitigate the effects of noise 
and vibration arising from the adjoining operations within the structures”.  
 
Therefore, the developer should continue to work with LU engineers to satisfy the 
remainder of the condition.  
 
If I can be of further assistance, please contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Shahina Inayathusein 
Information Manager 

Email: locationenquiries@tube.tfl.gov.uk 
Direct line:  020 3054 1365 

 

Your ref:  2017/1660/P 
Our ref: 20403-SI-N105 
 
Jonathan McClue 
Development Management 
Jonathan.McClue@camden.gov.uk 
 
05 May 2017 


